Comments regarding Charter
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To:Charter Board <CharterBoard@charlescountymd.gov>

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution
when opening attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

Good morning,
I submit the following regarding provisions in the current draft of the Charter:

1. Age for Executive: The minimum age should be 30. Someone with the authority of this position
needs to have several years’ experience supporting themselves prior to taking the responsibility of
running the county. The current minimum age of 21 is way too young.

2. Residency requirement for Executive: Two years should be the minimum (although | would also
be fine with 30 months to three years).

Thank you,
Debra Jones





